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I object to this proposal, it's going against my second amendment right. I don't think 

right that law binding citizens are loosing there gun rights and the rights to protect 

them selves.  I understand that you still can buy a gun, but the how you are pushing 

this bill and trying to make everyone a criminal for having over a ten rounds. You are 

trying to make it so hard to have your second amendment right, even knowing us the 

law binding citizens are not the issue. It's funny how 18 years old can't have a rifle 

but when you enlist to the service you are allowed to protect your country and not 

yourself from evil that enter your own house. This bill should have never been written.  


